Albert, Crxstal

From: Wycinna Spence <wycinna_spence@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 6:14 PM

To: LegPublicComment

Subject: Lakeview Redistricting

Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or
unexpected emails.

Hi,

I am submitting my testimony regarding the proposal for Lakeview redistricting. | am opposed to this proposal. Lakeview
has had it's own representation since the 20s and we would like to continue to keep it that way. We want to make sure
we are collectively voting on a representative that will have our best interests and not be added to larger towns that
may have a different set of interest. Please keep it the same.

I’ve been a Lakeview resident since 1984.
Current address:

902 Pinelake Dr.

Lakeview, NY 11552

Thanks
Wycinna Spence

Sent from my iPhone



